Proposal:

To agree to write to Colin Hall (Community Engagement Officer – Northumberland Flood Resilience, Environment Agency) to request he attends a future meeting to discuss the potential of a community flood plan, with particular reference to Low Prudhoe.

Cllr Gerry Price 18th March 2019

From: Hall, Colin

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 11:37 AM

Subject: Prudhoe Flood Resilence

Good morning,

I am the Northumberland Community Engagement Officer for the EA's Flood Resilience department and am currently trying to promote flood resilience in Prudhoe, particularly around the Low Prudhoe area. The work I am currently doing is to promote flood resilience to people and businesses, within our flood warning area, to sign up to the Flood Warning Service and to then hopefully create a community flood plan and recruit volunteers to work as flood wardens.

I was wondering if you could tell me if the Town Council has a community flood plan and flood group already in place or whether this is something that you would like support to produce. If you would like to meet to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards,

Colin Hall

Community Engagement Officer - Northumberland, Flood Resilience.

Environment Agency | Tyneside House, Skinnerburn Road, Newcastle Business Park, Newcastle NE4 7AR



